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TO:      Jeremy Gunn 

FROM:Eric Scheinkopf 

RE:       Howard Osborn’s interview by Rockefeller Commission staffer Robert Olsen - Box 39, 

Folder 3 of the Church Committee files 

FILE NO.:4.0.2 (Osborn) 

 

The attached file of Rockefeller documents was found in the Church Committee files at NARA.  It 

contains a listing of the major subjects to be covered in the testimony of Howard J. Osborn, an 

interview with Mr. Osborn by a Commission staffer and a statement by Mr. Osborn. 

 

The attached documents contain a discussion of the Office of Security’s activities such as the use of 

listening devices, physical surveillance and the discussion of activities with local police departments.  

One case in Fairfax County, Virginia involved the issuance of badges and other police identification 

for CIA security personnel to use.  However, the Rockefeller Commission document notes that these 

badges and other identification were never used by the CIA 

 

This file does not contain much that will be of assistance to us in our work. 
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